
 

 

 

 

Driving Regulations 

 
It is a School requirement that these regulations be observed by any Sixth Form pupil who 
wishes to drive to School.  
 

1. Only holders of a full licence may drive to School. 
 

2. EVERY vehicle must be registered with the School BEFORE it is driven to 
school. This includes a change of vehicle by a pupil (e.g. a second car or a 
motorbike).  

 
3. All registered vehicles must display a school permit in the window. 

 
4. Only the authorised pupil may drive the car. 

 
5. Boarders will not generally be allowed to drive to and from school.  In 

exceptional circumstances permission may be granted, in which case the 
same rules will apply as for day pupils.  

 
6. All vehicles must be insured, taxed, and be roadworthy. 

 
7. You may not drive or park on School premises other than on the Astroturf 

car park. 
 

8. Pupils may not park either in Linden Gardens or on Linden Pit Path 
 

9. You must NOT give a lift to anyone unless your parents and theirs have 
given their written consent on the registration or by email to the Deputy 
Head. 

 
10. It is your responsibility to know how many passengers you are insured to 

carry. This can vary depending on your policy. 
 

11. Cars must not be used during the School day, unless your 
housemaster/mistress has given specific permission. Car keys must be 
handed into your tutor/housemaster/housemistress by 8.30 am each 
morning and collected at 5.15 pm (unless otherwise agreed by your 
housemaster/housemistress in the public examination season). 

 
12. The School accepts no responsibility for vehicles or their contents. 

 
13. Failure to comply with these regulations may result in permission to drive 

being withdrawn. There may also be an additional punishment in 
accordance with the school rules.   

 

 


